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I do not believe in any person convicted of murder or aggravated murder leaving the 

prison grounds for any reason, the only exception being if they receive a new trial 

due to new evidence of innocence.  The people need protected from people capable 

of behaving like that, the victim's families or anyone who testified against that person 

do not need to fear that murderer paying them a visit.  Life without parole should 

mean exactly that, you come out of prison in a coffin.  The safety of the public needs 

to be paramount, the rights of criminals have been set aside by their own behavior. 
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